
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27 May 2011 
            
Newsletter No 32 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Tuesday 7 June 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

Jerome Pailing  Nursery 
For excellent descriptive writing. 

  Tadeusz Kuprynowicz  RW 
For doing some lovely work in 

Creative Development. 

   Syed Rahman   RG 
For designing a beautiful ‘Elmer’ 

on the computer. 

   Whole Class 1B 
For an excellent performance in 

our class assembly. 

Manasseh Fuller-Broomes  
1/2H 

For excellent progress in 
guided reading. 

Dane Myrie   2S 
For a fantastic effort in his 

literacy work. 

  Simran Randhawa 3L 
For working hard in literacy and 
producing her own fairy story. 

Javarne Sawyers  3/4MW 
For working hard to write a 

play script  for an 
advertisement. 

 Baveeta Sehjal  4W 
For her fantastic persuasive 

writing. 

     Wiktoria Dziabowski 5B 
For producing an excellent self 

portrait. 

Habib Ahmed   5/6S 
For working hard in literacy. 

  Simon Chin  6SH 
For being full of ideas during a 
science lesson on parachutes. 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 3/4MW 
Spick and Span 1/2H 

Attendance RW 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 1B  Runners up - 1/2H 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Tuesday 7 June 2011. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

Tatenda Machiridza     1B  
For always helping another 
child to get changed for the 

class assembly. 

Sami Hussain   3/4MW          
For looking after another child 

who was feeling ill at lunchtime. 



 
Class 1B Assembly 
 Class 1B performed their class assembly this morning.  The theme was ‘Teamwork’.  They sang, 
danced and read beautifully.  It was a brilliant performance.  A big thank you to Miss Bailey and all 
her support staff for their hard work.  Well done everyone! 
 
Term Dates 

Half term holiday 

Children break up on 
Friday 27 May 2011 

and return to school on 
Tuesday 7 June 2011  

 
Have a lovely half term break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


